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\sum_{n=0}^{\infty}\frac{(2n+1)}{3^n} = -\frac23 $$ A: I

think, in this case, it's easier to use the negative binomial
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v3.0. Pankaj Singh is the owner and founder of Dsalon.com. He
is also into designing and developing mobile apps for both
Android and IOS platforms. He has a passion for sharing

knowledge and to educate. Acura Honda Nexus Professional
Tuning Software - Engine Tuning - S300 I/p Learn to use any of
the available programs for tuning your Acura Honda production

engine and in particular for the Acura Honda S300 and S300
Navigation. Welcome to the Acura engine tuning guide, this
how-to will show you step by step how to tune your Acura
engine properly. Hot Cars, Tuning, Automotive. By Pankaj

Singh. Racing Manta seaplanes, new suv electric Honda Indy,
Brake more, F1 Car, Grand Prix.1. Field of the Invention The

present invention relates to a shift register, and more
particularly, to a shift register for driving light emitting diodes
(LED). 2. Description of the Prior Art Please refer to FIG. 1. FIG.
1 is a schematic diagram showing a prior art shift register 10

for driving a plurality of LEDs D. The shift register 10 includes a
plurality of flip-flops 11, a NAND gate 12, a bootstrap capacitor
13 and a plurality of NMOS transistors 14, 15. Each of the flip-

flops 11 receives a first clock signal C1 and a second clock
signal C2, and outputs an output signal OUT1, OUT2 or OUT3

to the gate of the NMOS transistor 14. Each of the flip-flops 11
outputs an output signal OUT1, OUT2, OUT3 or OUT4 to the

gate of the NMOS transistor 15. The NAND gate 12 generates
an enable signal E to control the turn-on or turn-off of the
NMOS transistors 14 and 15. The bootstrap capacitor 13

receives a supply voltage VDD and outputs an output voltage
Vbootstrap to the gates of the NMOS transistors 14 and 15.

Each of the flip-flops 11 includes a pull-up transistor
(hereinafter “PU transistor”) 111, a holding transistor

(hereinafter “HT transistor”) 112 and a pull-down transistor (
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